
 

 

 

 
Update on progress with Neighbourhood Plan:  

 
Newsletter 6, December 2014 

 

 
Dear Residents of Arne Parish 
 

 Following the successful second information evening held on Wednesday 12
th
 November, a summary of 

the findings of our parish survey is now available on our website, together with a report on the housing 
outcomes from the evening 
 

 The Neighbourhood Plan (NP) steering group is committed to consultation with all our residents.  It is 
very important to us.  If you have any comments to make after you have scrutinised the information on 
the website, please contact our Clerk (details below), who will direct your views to the steering group 

 

 Following the November meeting, the steering group (SG) met to discuss the way forward.  We agreed 
that we need to be thinking about the format of the NP, even though there is still more evidence to 
gather.  As a result, working group chairs have undertaken to agree the objectives that have arisen 
from their discussions thus far and, if possible, to start thinking about the policies that may arise from  
these objectives, based on all the evidence gathering so far 
 

 I think it fair to say that the SG now appreciates that the bulk of the NP will be framed around housing 
issues but there is a need to develop policies on flooding management,  further to those that are 
already in place.   We are, therefore, asking for more members to join Vivienne Ward’s working group 
on the Environment.  If you would like to join the group, please contact the Clerk (details below) 
 

 A reminder:  Below, we again publish the winning numbers for the draw held at the November 
information evening.  These have also been published on parish noticeboards but several prizes remain 
unclaimed.  It was decided at our recent SG meeting that, if the prizes are not claimed by 31

st
 January 

2015, the perishable items will be donated to the Wareham Food Bank.  The cash prize will be 
deposited back into our funds.  To claim your prize, please contact: Cllr Richard Bessant on 01929 
553516 

 
1st Prize - £20, ticket number 343 

2nd Prize - Red wine, ticket number 217 
3rd Prize - White wine, ticket number 342 ( already claimed) 

4th Prize - Box of tins, ticket number 341 
5th Prize - Fox's biscuit selection, ticket number 530 

6th Prize - Family Circle biscuits, ticket number 737 (already claimed) 
7th Prize - Elizabeth Shaw mints, ticket number 207 

 

 If you have found these occasional newsletters helpful, please encourage your friends and neighbours 
to join our e-mailing list. Please contact the Clerk (details below) 

 
It only remains for me, on behalf of the SG, to wish you and your families a 

Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
 
With very best wishes 
 

Ashley Pellegrini 
Chair, Steering Group, Arne Neighbourhood Plan 
 

If you would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact any of those listed below: 

Amanda Crocker, Clerk to the Parish Council on 472327, e-mail: arneparishcouncil@gmail.com   
Caroline Macleod, Chair of Parish Council on 550210, e-mail: car.macleod@btinternet.com 
Ashley Pellegrini, Chair of Steering Group on 554110, e-mail: ashleypellegrini@btinternet.com 
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